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June 2018 Newsletter 
 

Dall’Inizio DayCamp 
1963 Cato Avenue 

Facebook: Dall’Inizio DayCamp T: (814) 380-2419 

 

Dear Parent(s)/Guardian(s), 

Hello! My name is Ann-Marie Pase.  I am 

the Summer Camp Director for 

Dall’Inizio DaySchool. Currently, I am a 

student at Coastal Carolina University in 

Myrtle Beach, SC, majoring in Marine 

Science. However, I am a native to 

central Pennsylvania and have been 

involved in childcare for many years. 

This is my second year as the director of 

a summer camp program, and I look 

forward to working with your child(ren). 

I aspire to do many fun and 

educational projects with your 

child(ren), as well as taking them on 

various field trips that will make real life 

connections with what we learned 

through our projects. The camp will 

hold a science theme, but will also 

incorporate other subjects such as 

history and art. Thank you for the 

opportunity to teach your child(ren). I 

plan to make this a memorable 

summer! 

Thank you, 

Ann-Marie Pase, Dall’Inizio DayCamp 

Director 

Dall’Inizio DaySchool 
 

 

Upcoming Events 

June 18 

First Day of Camp 

June 22 

Discovery Space Trip 

June 26 

Swimming at Welch Pool 

 

Important 

Announcement 

Campers must wear sneakers 

every day, as we will often 

be outdoors. 

During the first week of camp 

sunscreen should be 

dropped off to Miss Ann-

Marie with the child’s first 

and last name written on the 

bottom. 

Campers must bring a packed 

lunch to DayCamp daily. 
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Getting to Know You 

The first week of camp will be an introduction week, so that the 

campers get accustomed to the camp and the new friends. 

Campers will do teambuilding activities as well as icebreakers.  We 

will also go over Science Safety. By the end of this week campers 

should be familiar with the routine and the new people! The 

Campers will have the opportunity to visit discovery Space during 

this week. 

Entering the Realm of Science 

A general science week will get everyone excited to learn the 

different concentrations of sciences. At Discovery Space, Campers 

will be able to use interactive exhibits and be hands-on in their 

scientific journey. The second week of camp will also include a 

swim day, so make sure your child(ren) have their suits! 

 

More Important News 

It is important that campers have everything they need for a safe 

and enjoyable day. Campers must wear sneakers every day, as 

we will often be outdoors. During the first week of camp, sunscreen 

should be dropped off to Miss Ann-Marie with the child’s first and 

last name written on the bottom. Campers must bring a packed 

lunch to DayCamp daily. Also, campers should leave an extra 

swimsuit, towel, and change of clothes in the classroom.  Swimsuits 

will be sent home to be laundered after swimming. 

If there are any questions please contact the center via telephone 

or email at (814) 380-2419 and dallinizio@gmail.com. Also, you can 

speak with me at the center. 

Thank You! 

 

 

In the Community 

June 2nd 

Happy Valley Music Festival 

June 1st – July 29th  

An Imagination Celebration 
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